
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2007 06:34 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: News from Wrights Rock Shop

06/28/2007

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 

I UPDATED MEXICAN GALLERY 1 WITH A 
GROUP OF SMITHSONITE THAT WAS 
COLLECTED IN THE 90'S BY BENNY 
FENN. THIS MATERIAL IS NO LONGER 
BEING FOUND AND THE AVAILABILITY IS 
BECOMING SCARCE.  UPDATED ON 6/28. 
 
The smithsonite was found in older stock. I 
haven't been able to find anything this good 
in several years. 
 
Please remember to mention that you are a 
member of Wrights Mineral News for your 10 
% discount. 
 
Updated 6/28/07 
 
Chris 

 
Wrights Rock Shop 
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